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DEPARTMENT OF CORRECTIONS





FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
May 9, 2018
Lohr Recognized for Outstanding Performance
Harrisburg, PA – At a ceremony attended by nearly 200 Department of Corrections officials, Secretary John Wetzel presented 13 employees with awards as part of the agency’s celebration of “Corrections Employee Week in Pennsylvania.”

Sergeant Michael Lohr is the primary 6-to-2 sergeant at SCI Laurel Highlands. In addition to his regular duties, he is a member of the institution’s Hostage Negotiation Team and the Critical Incident Stress Management Team and is a staff instructor. 
Lohr joined the department in 2000 and was promoted to sergeant in 2008. He previously worked at the Johnstown Corporation for 18 years. 
A retired Marine, Lohr enlisted in 1983 after graduating from high school. In addition to USMC basic training, he completed legal clerk training, personnel administration and unit clerk courses. Lohr reached the rank of Lance Corporal, earning the Rifle Marksman Badge and Good Conduct Medal, as well as a letter of appreciation.
Outside of work, Lohr and his wife, Cathy, provide housing and mentorship for young adult amateur hockey players during the season. He is active in the Emanuel Baptist Church and volunteers his time helping a local farmer with livestock care and farm maintenance.  
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